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Artist impression of Manly Village Public School upgrade 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program 
to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 
billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) is upgrading Manly Village Public School to meet the needs of the local 
community. Subject to approval, the benefits of the project will include: 

▪ relocation and upgrade to administration facilities 
▪ new fit for purpose learning spaces including a new special programs space and additional breakout rooms 

and storage spaces 
▪ new out of school hours care (OOSHC) facilities in the school hall. 

Progress summary 

All internal works, involving relocating the main switchboard to the new administration area in Building D, have been 
completed. A power upgrade has been lodged with Ausgrid and is awaiting approval. 

The Review of Environmental Factors has been finalised, including addressing the feedback that was raised, and we 
expect approval on this soon. 
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Next steps 

The main works tender is due to be released in the next two weeks, with a contractor expected to be appointed and 
main works beginning in early 2023. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manly Village Public School Main Works – Stages 1, 2, and 3 

 

Keep informed 

We will continue to keep the community updated on progress about this important upgrade. All information about 
the project can be found on the SINSW website at:    

https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/m/manly-village-public-school-upgrade.html 
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